
Dear Requester 

 

I refer to your recent Freedom of Information Request:  

 

1. A614/ A697 Corridor Scheme 

 

This is sometimes referred to as “embodied carbon”. 

 

For the avoidance of doubt this is not a request for carbon emissions data directly related to the use 

of the road by all kinds of vehicles over the 60 year assessment period. 

 

Please let me know if these assessments of carbon were carried out following guidance contained in 

PAS2080 Carbon Management in Infrastructure and which organisation or consultancy 

/consultancies carried out the assessment. 

 

https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.carbontrust.com%2Fwh

at-we-do%2Fassurance-and-certification%2Fpas-2080-carbon-management-in-

infrastructure&amp;data=04%7C01%7Cfoi%40nottscc.gov.uk%7C70220a51953b4fc8624b08d8a355

0bad%7C6e5a37bba9614e4fbaae2798a2245f30%7C0%7C0%7C637438935067833427%7CUnknown

%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%

7C3000&amp;sdata=WlNOjhf8JKkaYxmdg0XcCju83VxCtlhfx2WRhxyIh9Y%3D&amp;reserved=0 

 

The response is: This element of the project is yet to be completed but will be undertaken as part of 

the Climate Change assessment for the Environment Statement to support the Planning Application 

later this year by our consultants Aecom. 

 

I hope this assists. Should you have any further enquiries please do not hesitate to contact me 

directly on the details below. 

 

Complaints, Information and Mediation Officer 

Nottinghamshire County Council 

 

In addition to this and for future reference Nottingham County Council regularly publishes previous 

FOIR,s and answers on its website, under Disclosure logs. (see link) 

http://site.nottinghamshire.gov.uk/thecouncil/democracy/freedom-of-information/disclosure-log/  

 

You can use the search facility using keywords. 

 

If you wish to raise any concerns about the way your request was dealt with, then please write to 

the Team Manager, Complaints and Information, County Hall, West Bridgford, Nottingham, NG2 7QP 

or e-mail foi@nottscc.gov.uk quoting the reference number above. Alison Walker 

Complaints, Information and Mediation Officer 

Complaints and Information Team 

Chief Executive’s Dept 

Nottinghamshire County Council 

0115 9774004 (Direct Line) 

 

(Please note that I am normally working on Mondays, Tuesdays and Wednesdays)  

Postal address: County Hall, Loughborough Road, West Bridgford, Nottingham NG2 7QP 

  



Information in this message is confidential and may be legally privileged.  It is intended solely for the 

person to whom it is addressed 

 


